
Leintwardine Endowed CE Primary School Learning Journey Key  

‘Letting Our Light Shine’ 

SUBJECT :  History  YEAR :   A TERM :   Spring 1 YEAR GROUPS :    1/2 
Key Question:  How were castles used to defend our local area? 

Question Vocabulary to Use Information which will help me Can I….? 

What is a castle? Castle 
Motte and Bailey 
Defend 
Attack 
Invade/Invasion 
Watchtower 
Drawbridge 
Portcullis 
Curtain Wall 
Battlement 
Arrow Slit 
Moat 
Chapel  
Keep 
Inhabitants 
 

 
  

explain what a castle is? 
describe the features of 
Motte and Bailey Castles? 
explain some ways in which 
Ludlow Castle kept the 
people inside safe? 
explain why Wigmore Castle 
was important to our local 
area? 
explain why Brilliana had 
to defend her castle? 
explain how we know about 
how people lived in castles 
in the past? 

What were the features of 
Motte and Bailey castles 
such as Ludlow Castle in 
our local area?  
How did Ludlow Castle 
keep the inhabitants safe? 

Why is Wigmore Castle so 
important to our local 
area? 
Why did Brilliana Harley 
have to defend Brampton 
Bryan Castle? 
How do we know what 
castles were like? 
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Portcullis 

 

Arrow Slits 

 

Battlements 

 

Moat 

 

 


